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From: Alan Ehrlich
To: Shannon Hayden (shayden@reviewboard.ca)
Subject: FW: Giant Submissions
Date: August-29-12 8:22:33 AM


 
 
From: Todd Slack [mailto:tslack@ykdene.com] 
Sent: August-22-12 4:26 PM
To: Alan Ehrlich
Subject: Giant Submissions
 
Hi Alan.


YKDFN have developed a position, but because of the importance and level of concern surrounding


the issue it was referred to the August 29th, 2012 Chief and Council meeting for further discussion
and consideration. At this point, all I can confirm that Chief Edward Sangris will present on


Monday, September 10th.
 
Regards,  
 
Todd Slack
Research and Regulatory Specialist
Land and Environment
Yellowknives Dene First Nation
P.O. Box 2514
Yellowknife, NT
X1A 2P8
p. (867) 766-3496
f. (867) 766-3497
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